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Urgent Report taken on behalf of Cabinet

Report to the Leader of the County Council 

Report submitted by: Head of Service - Procurement
Date: 27 November 2019

[bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Title of Report: 

Supply and Distribution of Fresh Meat Products 

Brief Description:  

This report sets out a proposal in relation to the supply and distribution of fresh meat products to county council establishments.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Decision:

The Leader of the County Council approved the recommendation as set out in the report.

This decision should be implemented immediately for the purposes of Standing Order C29 as any delay could adversely affect the execution of the county council's responsibilities. The reason for this is to ensure minimal disruption to the provision of meat products to county council establishments.

Officer contact: 

Dave Gorman, Tel: 01772 534261, Senior Democratic Services Officer, 
dave.gorman@lancashire.gov.uk 
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